
The Child Care Initiative is making great strides! Our CCI team has been working with a local commercial
real estate agent and a facilities consultant, IFF, to find an appropriate space to create the proof of
concept, or the NCMC Early Learning Center. This has been a challenge to say the least! To move
forward with adding childcare capacity in the community and continuing progress with our research,
NCMC will remodel a small building on campus to begin programming in Fall, 2024. The goal is to
increase capacity in an additional campus property or property close to campus in Fall, 2025. We have
also added two new faces to our Child Care Initiative team. First, Kristin Jardin joins us as the CCAMPIS
Advisor and Activities Coordinator. And second, Anne Thorton is our Program Director for the future
childcare program. We are excited to have them join our team! 

We continue partnering with local employers to help determine the childcare needs of their workforce
by conducting Childcare Landscape Assessments. This involves identifying employer goals, surveying
the workforce, analyzing the data, and making recommendations. So far we have conducted a childcare
landscape assessment for McLaren Hospital, a campus-wide survey here at NCMC, and are currently
working with The Manthei Group and Circuit Controls Corporation. 
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Our CCAMPIS program has made significant progress this quarter
in supporting student- gpor

J R㕃ㅅ〰䐹㸠呪੅䵃搊㰰ぅ㐾⁔樊ㄳ⁔樊ㄮ㐶㔶㐡 rJ R㕃ㅅ〰䐹㸠呪੅䵃搊㰰ぅ㐾⁔樊ㄳ⁔樊ㄮ㐶㔶㐡 Á瑔ᘰ fz X Á




